
  

 
 

On Friday, April 26th breakfast will be served on the south side cafeteria only 

because of the Honor Breakfast that morning. 

 

Will take place on Saturday, April 27th at 11am. Tickets can be purchased through the online 

school store. All proceeds benefit Riley's Children's Hospital. Please contact Brittney Gore (C116) with any 

questions.

Any lifeguard who needs to update their certification will need to sign up for ALL FOUR of the 

following PtE dates:  April 26, April 30, May 3, May 7.

NHS is hosting a blood drive on Friday, April 26th from 6:30am – 12:45pm with the 

American Red Cross.  Students over the age of 16 may donate.  A permission slip must be turned in prior to 

donating.  Permission slips are available in Mrs. York’s room (C209) and at a table outside the cafeteria during 

lunch. 

Any student who is going on the American Writer's Museum 

and poetry reading field trip May 2nd, please meet outside of Mrs. Day's classroom (C206) at the beginning of 

PtE this Friday, April 26th for a quick, informational meeting.  

During the month of April, Mr. Volk's 3D art classes are selling puzzle piece 

key rings and puzzle piece earring set in room E-117 and in Main Street during lunch periods. Proceeds go 

toward a scholarship for a student on the autism spectrum disorder scale. Prices: Keyrings - $1.00 and 

earrings – a $4.00 a pair. 

 

 Students who have purchased prom tickets should have received an email with information about the 

Grand March.  The email included a map showing where the prom attendees and spectators should enter and 

exit the high school and where formal pictures will be taken.  This information can also be found in the Canvas 

Student One-Stop-Shop Prom 2019 module. Picture forms can be picked up in the main office and will also be 

available at the Grand March. 

 

Cap & Gowns will be distributed during PtE on May 3rd.

: “It’s About Time”, “Door to Door” and Virtual Family” are the 3 short plays selected for this 

year’s Freshman play. Performances will be held on May 2nd and May 3rd at 7pm.  Tickets can be purchased 

at the door.

To request academic assistance during PtE, students must complete 

the Google Form in the Student On-Stop-Shop module in Canvas no later than 8:15am on the day of a PtE. 

 

 

 
 

 


